
Hello, dear friends of our family and our Mission,

Here, at last, is our news for the end of 2024. How time 
has gone by !  

We want to keep you informed of our activities, of our 
thanks and praise to the Lord and of the needs that are 
on our path every day.

We bring you news of our assistance in Ukraine - the 
Canada Post strike has prevented us this year from 
sending personal notes or cards, but we want to THANK 
YOU wholeheartedly for the help you have given.

May this Christmas before us, and this holiday season 
around the coming and birth of the Son of God into the 
world, be a time full of joy, peace, and reflection - so that 
everyone may draw closer to the Lord in these times which, 
it seems to us, are calling us to be ready for the return of 
the Lord Jesus!

MERRY CHRISTMAS to ALL!

At His service, so that the Lord's disciples may multiply 
among the nations,  

Pierre & Hanna Jutras
Servants with Fellowship, International Ministries


